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*** PUBLIC INFORMATION BULLETIN *** 

Due to numerous inquiries about the timeline of events regarding a social media post, the 

Lindsay Department of Public Safety can only release the following information regarding the 

case in question. 
 

January 2nd, 2018 

Lindsay Police Department responded with Child Protective Services to a confidential address within 

the City of Lindsay for a report of possible abuse.   Lindsay PD began a criminal investigation under 

case # 18-0010. 

 

January 9th, 2018 

Lindsay Police Department personnel re-contacted the involves parties and obtained a follow-up report.   

A report was completed and prepared for both the Tulare County District Attorney’s Office and Child 

Protective Services.  

 

January 16th, 2018 

The Lindsay Police Department forwarded a completed copy of the criminal report to the Tulare County 

District Attorney’s Office for review.   

 

March 22nd, 2018 

The Lindsay Police Department received notice from the Tulare County District Attorney’s Office that 

they were rejecting criminal charges in the case, without a request for any follow-up investigation.  The 

stated reason was for lack of sufficient evidence.  The case was closed at this time.   

 

January 8th, 2021  

The Lindsay Police Department was contacted by the involved parties regarding allegations not 

previously made to police involving the same individuals.   The case was re-opened, and a follow-up 

criminal investigation was conducted on the new allegations.  

 

February 5th, 2021 

The Lindsay Police Department forwarded a completed copy of the supplemental investigation report to 

the Tulare County District Attorney’s Office detailing potential felony charges.   

 

April 21st, 2021 

The Lindsay Police Department received notice from the Tulare County District Attorney’s Office 

stating they reviewed the supplemental reports and again declined to file criminal charges due to a lack 

of sufficient evidence.  

 

November 3rd, 2021 

The Lindsay Police Department re-opened this case due to new allegations made on Social Media not 

previously made to police involving the same individuals.     
 


